CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP



HOUSE OF COMMONS

December 2016

Dear Constituent,

Thank you for contacting me about humanist marriage.

Marriage is one of our most important institutions. As you have noted, the previous Government sought views in 2014 on marriages by non-religious belief organisations and concluded there were broader implications for marriage law. It was to this end that the Law Commission undertook initial scoping work to identify the issues for potential reform of the law concerning how and where people can get married in England and Wales.

Having investigated the issue, I have been informed that the Government is carefully considering the report and will respond in due course. I am following this issue carefully, and will make sure the Government is held accountable.

Once again, thank you again for taking the time to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT FOR DAVENTRY